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PRESS RELEASE

The General Public are put on notice that The Management of The Hyderabad Cricket

Association in consultation with the Paytm Officials decided to put the Box Office at

Gymkhana Grounds for sale of tickets of India VS. Australia T-20 International Match

through offline mode from 22.09.2022 onwards at 10:00 am to 5:00pm for the

convenience of the General Public.

for The Hyderabad Cricket Association

Rajiv Gandhi International Cricket Stadium, Uppal, Hyderabad 500 039. Telangana State.
Phone: 040-27177846, Email: hycricket@rediffmail.com, Website: www.hycricket.org


